
   

 
 
 
 

 
Circular No. 22/2-2021 
February 15, 2021 

 
 

All Participants/Personal Coaches and Other Concerned 

 

Subject: RT-PCR Covid - 19 Test Mandatory for Indian Grand Prix - I 

 

Dear All, 

Please refer to your participation in the Indian Grand Prix to be held at 

Patiala. This is to inform you that RTPCR test for COVID-19 is mandatory and 

the report needs to be submitted at the entry point before you receive your 

chest number and given entry.  This certificate should only be 72 hours prior 

to the commencement of the event.  

If you do not carry your valid certificate as mentioned above, you will not be 

allowed to participate. 

 
 
Ravinder Chaudhry 
Secretary, AFI 
 
 
 
 


